
Children and Young People’s Consultation Document

Proposal to Close Cwm Glas Infant School

28th September 2023 – 9th November 2023



Hi, I’m Vision and this is 

my dog K9-2.1 

We’re here to talk to you 

about an exciting project 

and we want to know what 

you think!



Introduction         What this presentation is about?
       

To give pupils the opportunity to have their voice heard in relation to 

this proposal.

We welcome your views



Consultation                                     Who are we talking with?

The Council has to follow a piece of law (legislation) produced by the Welsh 

Government called the School Organisation Code 2018 when they want to 

make any changes to a school.  

The Council has to write to a number of groups such as Parents, 

Headteachers and Staff to tell them about what they are proposing to do and 

gather views

The Council also needs to get your views about what we are proposing 

for your school as you can help us shape what will happen.



Consultation                                            How can you tell us what you think & 

                                            Why is it important for us to know your views?

There are several ways to tell the Council what you think.

➢Complete the online response form on the Council’s website

➢Complete a printed version of the response form and post to the 

Sustainable Communities for Learning Team at Caerphilly

➢Email your comments to the Sustainable Communities for Learning 

Team at Caerphilly

The easiest way for you is to take part in this session and your teacher 

will feedback your comments

The Closing date for responses to this consultation is midnight on 

Wednesday 9th November 2023

.



Proposal       What is the project being proposed?

Consider closing Cwm Glas Infants School from July 2024

Why?:

➢ There are now less pupils attending the school and we think there will be even less in 

the future.

➢ Pupils attending this school go to Coed Y Brain Primary School for junior education. 

The proposal suggests that these pupils go to Coed Y Brain Primary School at infant 

stage from September 2024. 

➢ If agreed this school will close in July 2024.



Gathering Views                        What do you think?

Your views matter and we welcome any comments whether you are 

in support of what we want to do, against our proposal, or not sure 

either way

This is your chance to ask questions!

➢ Do you agree with what we are looking to do?

➢ Do you have any ideas of what you’d want in a new school?

➢ Do you have any other ideas you’d like us to think about?

Your comments will be added into a Report that everyone will be able 

to see and will help the Council decide what to do next



Find Out More

There is an 
FAQ section 

on the 
website. 

Check it out

The closing date for responses is 9th November 2023.

Consultation  ‘Cwm Glas Infants’

c/o Sustainable Communities for Learning

Directorate of Education and Corporate Services

Caerphilly County Borough Council

Penallta House

Tredomen Park

Ystrad Mynach

CF82 7PG

21stCenturySchools@caerphilly.gov.uk

www.caerphilly.gov.uk/sustainable-communities-learning

mailto:21stCenturySchools@caerphilly.gov.uk
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